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  Hi painters, hope you are all doing well in the terrible smoke. I wanted to apologize to all who 
attended June meeting your teacher was a little off her game. To all of you who helped her out 
by reading the directions thank you. I promise to do better next time ha, ha you all did a great 
job and they turned out well. As for our July teacher she was really on her game and those 
who painted have a beautiful little bear—thank you,  Nina.  

Wow, wow if you missed the Freedom Rumble well there are no words. We all had a great time 
shopping even those who said they didn't need a thing. Again a huge thank you and hug goes 
out to Phyllis we will have fun painting all our wood for years to come ha, ha.  

August will bring us Kellie teaching the dry wet method I really like to do this so I can't wait. 
Then September will be UFOs— another fun day. More about it in newsletter. It's time for new 
officers so you all will be getting a call please think about this and how you can help run this 
chapter and help it keep going. 

Happy painting see you soon  

Donnamari 



 2 

2018 Bunco Fundraiser 
 

 Merriam-Webster Dictionary- team VERB 1. come together as a team to 
achieve a common goal. synonyms: join forces-collaborate-get together-come together
-band together-work together-unite-combine-cooperate-merge-link-ally-associate-
amalgamate-integrate-fraternize-form an alliance-pool resources-club together. 
 We are just as the definition defines, a team. Our common goal is to come to-
gether to share our love of our art form, to learn and grow.  The added benefit is we 
develop life long, loving friendships.  
 Ladies, this is a call to arms. Our Bunco fundraiser is quickly approaching.  We 
need EVERYONE to participate.  You have already helped by painting the banners 
and door prizes which is a gift of your time and talent. It is greatly appreciated.  
But to be truthful it is expected as well. Everyone benefits from the funds that are 
raised for the chapter. It pays for the roof over our heads for the hall on a monthly ba-
sis, the seminars we have each year, even the coffee you drink each month.  
 The big money maker for our Bunco party are the Raffle Prizes.  EVERYONE 
needs to participate in providing a raffle prize. Why, because we all benefit  from the 
fundraiser therefore we should ALL participate.  
 This year we are lacking in commitments from our members for raffle 
prizes.  We need 45 to 50 individual prizes. I have a commitment for about half of 
those. In order for this fundraiser to be a success we have to all come together. Get 
together with a friend and create a basket together if you must. Need ideas, talk to me 
I've got plenty.  
 When other chapters are folding like hot cakes, let's pull the team together and 
make this another successful fundraiser. It's something our guests/friends have come 
to expect. 

TREASURE BOXES 

Please bring in all your completed Treasure Boxes to the September 

Meeting.  Julie will take them up to Portland in October. The children 

thank you.  

My biggest fear is that when I die my family will sell my art 

supplies for what I told them it cost instead of what it actu-

ally cost!  
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Upcoming Chapter Projects 

 

September 29, 2018 

 Phyllis Maurer is at it again! She has gifted her entire library of books, maga-
zines and pattern packets to the chapter. Come and browse through the many, many 
options available. Add to your own personal library. Each item will be sold for 25 cents 
a piece.  
 
 There is no official teacher or project for this meeting but go ahead and bring a 
UFO (unfinished object) to work on.  Plus, both Barbara Stuckley and Kellie Pomeroy 
will be doing a demonstration on techniques. 
 

October 20, 2018 

 Debbie Pranausk will be teaching an Old World 

Santa on an Oyster Shell.  Debbie will be concentrating 

on the painting of the face, especially the eyes.  She 

gives credit to  Lisbeth Stull, for her creative designs 

and idea’s..  And Janet Riegel for her Santa Classes 

many years ago. These unique Oyster Shells can be or-

dered directly from Lisbeth Stull.  

 There is no prep work ahead of time.  The sur-

faces (Oyster Shells) are of various sizes and will cost 

$6.00 each and are available from Debbie.  She will 

bring the pattern when she comes to teach.  The prep 

sheet lists paints and brushes you need to bring to 

class.  The paints are all Deco Art Americana with the 

exception of Titanium White which is a Traditions 

paint.   The Liquid Glass and Glamour Dust are op-

tional items.  Glamour Dust is just dust.  Debbie’s use of these will be explained.  

2019 Seminars 

Tracy Moreau, April 27 & 28, 2019 

Lisbeth Stull, October 12 & 13, 2019 
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The newsletter is published 6 times a year.  If you 

wish to have an advertisement in the newsletter, 

please submit it to Claudia Plankenhorn and your 

check made payable to “SDA” by mail to the Treas-

urer  Judi Henshaw by the news letter deadline 

October 15th.  Please notify the Editor of any er-

rors or omissions.   

    *NEWSLETTER DEADLINE* 

The deadline for submission of  ma-

terials to be included in the Novem-

ber-December issue is October 15th.  

Please notify the editor by e-mail: 

artsyclaud@gmail.com. Thank you, 

Claudia Plankenhorn 

Newsletter Advertising Rates  

   Single      Yearly 

  Edition     Rate 

Full Page  $20.00     $80.00 

Half Page  $14.00     $60.00 

Quarter Page  $  8.00     $30.00 

Business Card  $  5.00     $20.00 

2-3 Line Classified $  1.00     $12.00 

Siskiyou Decorative Artists 

Meeting  Location 

Live Oak Grange 

120 Gardiner St.  

Rogue River, Or.  97537 

The  Live Oak Grange Building is at the 

Northeast corner of Gardiner St. and Arbor 

St.  Parking  is on both Gardiner and Arbor 

Streets.  Hope to see you there. 

 September 

Nina Daniels 

Geri Blake 

 October 

Karen Damerow 

Christine Sammis 

Kathryn Hardy 

Kellie Pomeroy 

HOOT CONVENTION 

 Have you ever thought that 

you would like to go to Hoot Conven-

tion? If so you should start making 

your plans before it is too late.  I have 

heard rumors that there will be only 

ONE more conventions after this 

year. 

 If this is on your bucket list—

don’t delay.  Time is running out. 
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July Freedom Rumble—Nothing like it before and probably will never be anything like it 

again.  Thank you Phyllis for your large contribution to this huge Rumble!!!! 

Web Site 

 As most of you already know, the chapter has a new website. The web address is the 

same: www.siskiyoudecorativeartists.com but the look is a little different. The biggest 

change is the manner in which members must access the Members Only page. If you have 

email, you should have received a link that can be used to access the website and the Members 

Only page. (The link is only required to access the Members Only page. The rest of the website 

can be accessed by typing in the web address.) All chapter members who have email are regis-

tered with the website, so you can also go to the Members Only page and type in your email 

address and ask for the link to be sent to you. If you don’t receive the link, please check your 

Junk Mail folder as your email may have sent it there. Also, please make sure we have your 

correct email address to keep this page accessible to you.  

 A second issue has come to my attention: If you don’t see a menu at the top of the page, 

look for three small bars in the top left-hand corner. Just click on the bars and the site menu 

will appear. This will usually occur when looking at the website on a tablet or phone. I’m sorry 

this is somewhat confusing, but I’m hoping everyone will enjoy the new website and let me 

know what you would like to see on it. Thank you for your patience! - Karen  
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Congratulations Raine Willis 

Jackson County Fair 2018 

Grand Champion, Reserve Champion and three 1st 

place ribbons  
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AND 2—1st Place Ribbons 

Josephine County Fair 2018 

Congratulations 

Kathy Prewitt 

1st Place and 

Best of Class 

 

 

 

 

AND 

1st Place and 

Best of Class 
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Josephine County Fair 2018 

Congratulations 

Raine Willis  

1st Place for both flowers and 

Best of Class and 

Best of Show on 

Hanging Basket 

Josephine County Fair 2018 

Congratulations 

Marita Garayalde 

1st Place Ribbon 

Thanks to those who represented our chap-

ter at the fairs this year. Maybe next year we 

can have more of our chapter members par-

ticipating. 
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Calendar 2018 

May  

 7—Board Meeting 11:30 am at Abby’s Pizza, Rogue River 

  8-12 46th SDP International Convention—Daytona Beach, FL 

  19—Chapter Meeting—Julie Veronneau teaching  (Note the Date) 

June 

 18—Board Meeting 11:30 am at Abby’s Pizza, Rogue River with Bunco Committee following at 1:00. 

 23—Chapter Meeting—Donnamari Smith teaching, 

July 

 9—Board Meeting 11:30 am at Abby’s Pizza, Rogue River  

11-15 Jackson County Fair  

28—Chapter Meeting—Nina Daniels teaching 

August 

   7 to 11—HOOT Convention, Columbus, Ohio  

   13—Board Meeting 11:30 am at Abby’s Pizza, Rogue River with Bunco Committee following at 1:00 

   15-18 Josephine County Fair  

   25—Chapter Meeting—Kellie Pomeroy teaching..  

September   

 10—Board Meeting 11:30 am at Abby’s Pizza, Rogue River   

 19 to 23—Northwest Decorative Artists Conference (Painters’ Round-Up) Seattle, Washington  

  29—Chapter Meeting—UFO Day—more later. 

October 

  8—Board Meeting 11:30 am at Abby’s Pizza, Rogue River with Bunco Committee following at 1:00  

 20—Chapter Meeting—Debbie Pranausk teaching. Note Date 

November 

  3—10th Annual Bunco Party & Art Faire 

  5—Bunco Committee Meeting—Abby’s 5:30, Rogue River   

December  8—Christmas Party 


